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������ (414) 762-4200 

���	
� Monday- Thursday 9am-4pm 

Friday 9am-12pm 

��
����Parish@stmattocparish.org 
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������ Rev. Patrick O’Loughlin 
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 John Stodola | 559-9957 

���	�
 Steve Kramer skramer@shsst.edu 
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Kris Wegner x21 

das@stmattoc.org 
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Linda Anderson  x20 
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Renee Rebisch x17 
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Chris O’Loughlin x16 

coloughlin@stmattoc.org 
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Carol Daun x13 

cdaun@stmattoc.org 
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Karin Felske x14 

kfelske@stmattoc.org 
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������ 762-6820 

���
	���� Kelly Stefanich x11 

 

�	�������	������ Diane Shadd x10 
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��	������ Janice Beder-Yee   (h)571-0053 

 �������� Mike Kuick   (h)764-1313 
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 Matt Knorr  (c)414-364-1939 
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THE HOLY FAMILY 

������������

We follow Jesus as a welcoming Catholic 

community of believers, fostering a life of 

active prayer and worship, sharing God’s word 

through education and action, and reaching 

out in service to those in need. 

9303 South Chicago Rd. | Oak Creek, WI 53154 | (414) 762-4200 | www.stmattocparish.org 
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Julie Anderson, Janice Beder-Yee,  

Gail Bezucha, Bo Boone, Sue Chilson,  

Steve Kidder, Matt Knorr, Mike Kuick,   

Kevin Martin, Fr. Patrick O’Loughlin,  

Dave Sims, and Pat Trinko �
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Weekend  

Saturday 4 pm, Sunday 10 am 

�
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Reconciliation 

Cancelled until further notice. 

By appointment only. Call the parish office at  

414-762-4200 ex. 20 

Marriage 

Registered, practicing members, call the 

Pastor as soon as you are engaged and at 

least six months in advance of the marriage. 

Baptism 

We welcome children of registered members, 

practicing Catholic parent(s)/guardian(s). 

Please call Deacon John Stodola for more 

Information at (414) 559-9957. 

 

First Communion 

Preparation begins in first grade. Please call 

Child Formation Office for more information. 

 

Anointing of the Sick 

Generally after one Mass the last weekend of 

the month or call the parish office. 
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Sick/Communion Outreach 

Requests for visitation of the homebound 

should be made to the Parish Office. 

Hospital Visitation 

If you are hospitalized and wish a visit, please 

call the Parish Office. 

Prayer Network 

Prays for personal intentions daily. To add 

intentions, call Nikki Sunn at 414-762-8145 

or e-mail wolfsunn@hotmail.com by Thursday 

morning each week unless emergency. 

������������������

All Catholic adults living in the parish area 

and regularly participating in Liturgy should 

register with the Parish.  Registration is 

required for Religious Education and Youth 

Ministry Programs. To join, call parish office. 
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You may come as a stranger to us, yet you are known to our Lord, Jesus Christ, and in his name  

we bid you “welcome,” praying that you find peace, inspiration and friendship in this parish. 

jxÄvÉÅx4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, December 26 

 4:00 pm        The Parishioners of 

          St. Matthew/St. Mary 

          by the Lake Parishes    

 

Sunday, December 27   

 10:00 am      †Harvey Moore 

 

Tuesday, December 29 

 7:45 am   Roland & Nelda Starszak 

                     ♥58th Wedding Anniversary 

 

Thursday,  December 31 

 4:00 pm     †Andy and Sue Imp 

 

Friday, January 1    No Mass  

  

Saturday, January 2   

4:00 pm           The Parishioners of 

          St. Matthew/St. Mary 

          by the Lake Parishes    

 

Sunday, January 3  

 10:00 am      †Lynda Krieger 

��������	
���
����
������

 

“…as the Lord has forgiven you, so you must forgive.” -  

 (Colossians 3:13) 

 

 

Forgiving is one of the hardest things for people to do.   We can’t give what we don’t 

have.  We need to receive God’s mercy and forgiveness first before we can give it to 

others.  Go to the sacrament of Reconciliation and receive God’s mercy and 

forgiveness.   Then, share give the gift of forgiveness with someone – a family 

member, a friend or a co-worker.  Pick up the phone or text someone right now.  
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���������a form of Stewardship giving online, It’s easy and 

convenient: Go to www.stmattoc.org. Click on WeShare at top of the 

home page” and follow the instructions.    
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December 26/27 

St. Matthew 4 pm        Fr. Pat         St. Mary  5:30 pm      Fr. Pat  

St. Matthew 10 am      Fr. Pat         St. Mary  8:30 am      Fr. Pat  

 

December 31  Mary, Mother of God 

St. Matthew 4:00 pm Fr. Pat 

 

January 2/3    The Epiphany 

St. Matthew 4 pm        Fr. Pat (Dcn Steve)    St. Mary  5:30 pm      Fr. Pat (Dcn Steve)  

St. Matthew 10 am      Fr. Pat (Dcn Steve)    St. Mary  8:30 am      Fr. Pat (Dcn Steve) 

 

January 7/10     

St. Matthew 4 pm        Fr. Pat (Dcn John)    St. Mary  5:30 pm      Fr. Pat (Dcn John)  

St. Matthew 10 am      Fr. Pat (Dcn John)    St. Mary  8:30 am      Fr. Pat (Dcn John) 
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Christmas began in the heart of God.  It is only 

complete when it reaches the hearts of people. 

 (unknown) 
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St Matthew’s next blood drive will be held Wednesday, January 13, 2021. Due 

to COVID restrictions we will be holding the drive at the Oak Creek Community 

Center. Sign-ups will begin soon. We apologize for the change in location, but 

there is a strong need for blood and January is typically a month with a 

significant need. Watch for further details.  
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Only God knows the good that can come about by reading 

one good Catholic book. –St. John Bosco.  Have you read a 

good Catholic book lately?  Two good Catholic books will be 

available after our Christmas Masses as a Christmas gift to 

anyone who is interested!  I Heard God Laugh and Do Some-

thing Beautiful for God will be made available thanks to the generosity of our 

Holy Name Society.  I Heard God Laugh is half-memoir, half how-to make prayer 

a daily part of your day and the amazing changes that can come from that 

habit.  Do Something Beautiful for God is an easy to read collection of 365 daily 

reflections from Mother Teresa. Plan to pick one up after Christmas Mass!  
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The Guest House provides emergency shelter and transitional 

housing to homeless men. Some of the items needed are: New 

clothing— men’s winter gear, men’s T-shirts and underwear (sizes 

small-3XL), new backpacks, 55 gallon garbage bags, razors, 

shaving cream, toothbrushes, toothpaste, body wash, personal 

hygiene items and playing cards. Cash donations are also 

appreciated. 

During January will be collecting items for Meta House. 
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Anthony Otto, son of James Otto and Nicole Newman will be baptized in Christ 

this weekend. Please keep them in your prayers. 
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First Reading: The story of Abram and Sarah and their struggle to have a family 

centers on Abram’s faith in the Lord. When have you needed to rely on faith 

when it comes to your family? 

 

Second Reading: The author of Hebrews holds up Abraham as a model for the 

faith. When have you had to unconditionally trust in the Lord?                          

 

Gospel: Only Luke records the presentation in the temple of the baby Jesus.  

Simeon reveals to Mary and Joseph insights into Jesus and his destiny. How do 

you imagine Mary and Joseph understood Simeon’s words? 
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Join with fellow parishioners as we 

pray the rosary for the intention of 

healing and peace in our world, 

along with any personal intentions 

we may have. Each Wednesday morning at 

10am, we gather in the Little Brick Church to 

pray one of the mysteries of the Rosary. We 

hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Mary by the Lake—Racine 

7605 Lakeshore Dr.     262-639-3616   

www.stmarybythelake.org 

Email: stmarybl@wi.twcbc.com 

Mass Schedule:   Saturday 5:30 pm    

                             Sunday 8:30 am 

Office Hours:        8 am  -  1 pm, M-F 

'�������������

To be credited for tax purposes, your 

stewardship contributions for 2020 must be in 

the parish office by Wednesday, December 30. 

Anything after that will go towards 2021 

stewardship. Thank you for your generosity! 
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We are taking Mass Intentions through August. 

According to the Archdiocese you are allowed  

1 Weekend/Holy day Mass and 2 weekday 

Masses. There are many parishioners wanting 

Masses, please stick to the 3 Masses per year. 

Call the parish office, come in or mail in your 

dates. Cost is still $10.  Thank You! 

)����'
�����#*�

Have you moved? Get a new phone number 

(including going from landline to cell phone)?

Going away for the winter? If you answered 

“Yes” to any of these questions, please call the 

parish office and let them know. It is important 

that we keep our records up to date.  

Thank you.  
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Sunday, December 27  

Monday, December 28  

Tuesday, December 29 

Wednesday, December 30 

Thursday, December 31 

Friday, January 1 

Saturday, January 2 

Sunday, January 3 

 8:30 am      Families of Faith Cafe 

 8:30 am      YM Gr. 6/7/8 

 

The parish office will be closed December, 31 

and January 1. We will reopen on Monday, 

January 4 at 9am. 

 

CH-Church • CR-Conference Room • GS-Good 

Shepherd •  MP Multi Purpose Rms•  

SR-Scout Room • SW-South Wing 

LBC-Little Brick Church 
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The last week of Advent and a lead into Christmas. Our prayer 

service focused on love. You will get sick of me saying, what we 

“normally” do, or our tradition has been, but it’s hard not to when 

this time has brought about so many changes and required a lot of 

adaptations. There has been stress and reluctance at times, but in 

our reflection, there are many things that we like better than they 

were before. One common thread through the old and the new, is love. Love for 

our school and students. Love from teachers, support staff, parishioners, and 

parents. Loving one another as God loves us. Thank you for your continued love 

and support! Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Stefanich 
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Sunday: Sir 3:2-6, 12-14/Col 3:12-21/

Lk 2:22-40  

 

Monday: 1 Jn 1:5—2:2/Mt 2:13-18 

 

Tuesday: 1 Jn 2:3-11/Lk 2:22-35 

 

Wednesday: 1 Jn 2:12-17/Lk 2:36-40 

 

Thursday: 1 Jn 2:18-21/Jn 1:1-18 

 

Friday:  Nm 6:22-27/Gal 4:4-7/ 

  Lk 2:16-21 

 

Saturday: 1 Jn 2:22-28/Jn 1:19-28 

 

Next Sunday: Is 60:1-6/Eph 3:2-3a, 5-6/

 � Mt 2:1-12 

©LPi 
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Catholic Financial Life scholarship applications for the 2021-22 School Year are 

now available for members to apply online.  

The guidelines and criteria for the Grade School Scholarship remain the 

same. Grade School Scholarships will be awarded based upon a random 

drawing. 

 

While the guidelines for the High School and College Scholarships remain the 

same, there has been one significant change to the qualification criteria for 

each. In the past, these scholarships have been awarded based on service 

hours. Given the current situation, it is now difficult for students to volunteer 

their time. Therefore, in place of service hours, students must submit an 

application and a one-page essay by March 31, 2021.   

 

The theme of the High School Scholarship essay should be:  “Describe three 

ways in which you hope your Catholic high school education will prepare you to 

positively influence local, national, or global challenges.”   

 

The theme of the College Scholarship essay should be:  “Describe the ways in 

which you hope your college education will prepare you to walk in the footsteps 

of a hero you have known, either personally or through study of his/her life.” 

 

High School and College Scholarships will be awarded based upon meeting the 

criteria and on the quality of the essay. 

 

Essays may be submitted online when completing the scholarship application in 

“My Account.” Essays and applications may also be sent via email to: 

memberengagement@catholicfinanciallife.org or by U.S. mail to the Member 

Engagement Department at Catholic Financial Life. Essays submitted via email 

or U.S. mail should clearly identify the student’s name and contact information if 

they are sent apart from the scholarship application. 

 

Call Your Advisor for Catholic Financial Life for scholarship applications! 

Deborah J. Hecker, FIC, (414) 278-6637. 
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Donations are greatly 

appreciated and can be dropped 

off in the gathering space before 

or after Mass. Items needed: 

Cheese slices, Fruit snacks and 

Individual bags of potato chips. 

All sandwiches are donated to Guest House of 

Milwaukee. Guest House helps the homeless 

of Milwaukee with shelter, clothing, education, 

and other needed services. Thank you for your 

generosity!  

Sandwich Sunday is the 2

nd

 Sunday of the 

month.  
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School Goes On 
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			   For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com		 St. Matthew, Oak Creek, WI	 A 4C 01-0052

Atty. Kevin R. Martin, RN
Parish Member

• PERSONAL INJURY • AUTO ACCIDENTS 
• MOTORCYCLE ACCIDENTS • TRUCK ACCIDENTS 

• NURSING HOME NEGLECT • MEDICAL MALPRACTICE

7280 S. 13th St., Ste. 102 • Oak Creek, WI 53154
(414) 856-2310        www.martin-law-office.com

COZY INN
John Sagan

Fun & Food
11 am - 2 am  Tues.-Sat.

9509 S. Chicago    762-9933

8075 N. 76th St.,  Milwaukee, WI 53223
Hours:  

Tuesday-Saturday: 10am - 6pm 
Closed Sunday & Monday

Joel Breen 
Parish Member

www.jbsfurniture.us

3801 S. Howell Ave., Milwaukee
9200 S. 27th Street, Oak Creek

761-2750
Family Owned & Operated
www.heritagefuneral.com

Auto Body  
Machine Shop
Auto Repairs

Engine Rebuilding

Jeff Mallak
414-435-9000

AUTO WORKS INC.
1501 13th Ave., South Milwaukee WI 53172

13th and Rawson

(414) 764-2910

BUTCHER BLOCK
MEAT MARKET
- USDA CHOICE BEEF

Hot Ham & Rolls • Homemade Sausage
SUNDAYS 8-1 pm            9340 So. Chicago Rd.

South Side Trains
3979 South Howell Ave., Milwaukee, WI 53207

HO • N • BOOKS • DVD’S • BUY • SELL 
TRADE • TRAINS and TRAIN-RELATED ITEMS

Hours: Sun, Mon: Closed • Tue, Wed: 11-5 • Thur: 11-6 • Fri: 11-5 • Sat 9:30-3

(414) 482-1566 
www.southsidetrains.com • tom@southsidetrains.com

Mon-Thur: 7:00 am-9:00 pm 
Fri: 7:00 am-6:00 pm

(414) 761-3250
7948 South 27th Street, Oak Creek

BOBBY GUTKNECHT
Ownwer

ROMAN ELECTRIC 
Plumbing, Heating & Cooling

Residential Work
414-471-8565

Oak Creek Dental Care
Dentistry Beyond Your Expectations

132 E. Drexel Ave., Oak Creek
(414) 762-9010

Market Place Cafe 
Breakfast • Lunch • Banquet Hall 

 Cocktails • Carryouts

OPEN Seven Days 
762-6222 

3570 E. Puetz Rd., Hwy. 32 and Puetz

Elizabeth Ruthmansdorfer, Parish Member 
attyelizabeth@rlglaw.law

Ruthmansdorfer Law Group, S.C.
2211 10th Ave, Suite B 

 South MIlwaukee, WI 53172 
Phone 414-377-6981 • Fax 414-666-0938   

Pre-Need Lunch & Learn Seminars Held 
Monthly Call 414-649-1739 for more info

www.maxsass.com

Air Conditioning & Duct Cleaning 
Installation & Service

 414-764-4700	 Oak Creek

Since 1969

St. Matthew Parish
stmattoc.org

COMPLETE AUTOMOTIVE & TRUCK REPAIR
762-9120762-9120

Tony Girard, Owner
1523 N Chicago Ave, South Milwaukee

www.tonygsgrantparkgarage.com

  •Wills •Estates 
  •Personal Injury 
  •Real Estate 
  •Trusts •Probate

762-5105 
haskinkarls.com

Contact Dan Stone to place an ad today! 
dstone@4LPi.com or (800) 950-9952 x2607

414-762-0154
700 Milwaukee Ave. 

Serving The Community Since 1916

MMS TAX SERVICE LLC.
Chuck Szubielski E.A.

Personal Returns for Reasonable Rates 
Electronic Filing Included

10015 S. Austin St., Oak Creek, WI 53154
764-6126

Over 30 
Years of 

Experience

Service You Can Trust 
Automotive Specialist Since 1967

414-764-2030	 www.girardsauto.com

“THE RIGHT CHOICE” 
414.762.7336

3821 S Chicago Ave., South Milwaukee, WI 53172

ROSEN NISSAN/KIA
5505 S. 27th St.  CALL (414) 282-9300

Call LPi today for advertising info 
 (800) 950-9952


